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Tt Cougles good here. Permitting and inspections <huildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

RE: 636 Riverside St /// AT&T ME5372

2 messages

Alex Murshteyn <amurshteyn@centerlinecommunications.com>
To: Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Jeff DelliColli <jdellicolli@centerinecommunications.com>

o~

Sandy,

Thank you for taking the time to discuss this UPS submission that you received last week with me. As promised, it
has now also been submitted in PDFs to Permitting@PortlandMaine.gov, per the direction re-attached. Two emails
were sent with the files that you and your supervisor requested:

¥' 636 Riverside St - General Building Permit - CD, App, Checklist, SA and COl /// AT&T ME5372 [1% email’s subject on
Mon 2/6/2017 3:59 PM]

v 636 Riverside 5t - General Building Permit - Prefab shelter specs sheets /// AT&T MES5372 [Z”d email’s subject on
Mon 2/6/2017 4:00 PM]

First email explains the parts of the Construction Drawing {CD) that | believe got the minor updates. Basically phased
tower equipment is what changed in there. But the plans are still for AT&T’s cell tower equipment/cabling and base
shelter deployment at this site. Please call me if more questions arise.

e

https:/imail.gocgle.com/mail/uft/7ui=28ik=aec6340d238view=pt&cal=PAYMENT %20PEN DIN G&search=catdith=15a15460b54475a4&siml=15a15460h54475ad. ..

Best,

Alex Murshteyn
508-821-0159

From: Permitting and Inspections [mailte:buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 10;13 AM

To: Alex Murshteyn <amurshteyn@centerlinecommunications.com:

Cc: Inspections Building <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Subject: 636 Riverside St

Good Maorning Alex

Our office has received your application for above listed address for Radio/Telecommunication Equipment.

Mon, Feb 6, 2017 at 4:13 PM

113




